
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am a Kansas Resident and ask for your support of HB 2601 to limit the power of the 
KDHE to add vaccines to the mandated schedule. Their power is overreaching and is not 
in the best interest of our children.  
 
I am not anti-vaccine, but I am anti-mandating vaccines.  Mandates concern me as a 
parent and as a citizen, especially when it comes to our health.  This is a major 
overreach, financially driven by pharmaceutical companies.   This is not freedom. 
 
I urge you to take the power to mandate vaccines away from KDHE, an organization with 
financial ties to big Pharma, and restore the power to the people  of our state. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Courtney Anderson 
Fairway, Kansas 
 


